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15 July 2020 

 
Dear Sarah, 
 
Re: Interconnector Administrator TY 2020-21  

 
Thank you for the opex 𝐷𝑡 submission of the 31 March 2020 regarding 

Interconnector Administrator (IA) costs for tariff year 2020-21. 
 
We are content with the submission and have noted the request that no allowance is 
provided for in tariffs for 2020-21.  As no monies have been requested, no approval 

is required in this instance.  However, for avoidance of doubt, should spend be 
incurred on this function (i.e. under-recovery), amounts cannot be automatically 
adjusted through the K-factor without further approval by the UR.  
 

We would expect any future IA submission should breakdown the costs by function 
as set out in the Operation and Agency Agreement (OAA) between SONI and Moyle. 
 
I trust this satisfies your requirements.  Should you have any comments, queries or 

issues regarding this letter, feel free to contact Jody O’Boyle. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Tanya Hedley 

Director of Network Operations 


